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4th May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our next topic in Year 1 is ‘Enchanted Gardens’.  This topic will involve learning about 

different plants. To support the children with their learning, we will be visiting Burghley 

House to learn how to care for plants. Whilst there, the children will be given an 

opportunity to dissect plants, explore the famous gardens and make tiles using clay.    

We will be visiting Burghley House on Monday 11th June. The children will need to be at 

school by 8.40 am. We will arrive back to school before the end of the school day.  

The children must wear school uniform, comfortable footwear, a raincoat and bring a 

water bottle and rucksack. Your child will not need to bring a packed lunch as it will be 

provided by the school.  

There is a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child for this trip.   

Please sign the slip below giving permission for your child to go on this visit and return it 

to your child’s class teacher together with the voluntary contribution. 

 

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely, 

R. Lowman-Saran, R. Sandhu & H. Hussain  

Year 1 Class Teachers 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The Beeches Primary School 

Name of child  …………………………………………………………..  Class  ……………………………… 

I give permission for my child to visit Burghley House on Monday 11th June 2018. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00. 

Signed  …………………………………………………………………………  Parent/Carer 


